From: Brenda Vait

To: Planning Clerk
Subject: Humboldt fair events
Date: Wednesday, April 27, 2022 1:33:29 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or opening
attachments.

This is in support of the fairgrounds, it’s rejuvenation, and the motorcycle races.
Thank you.


mailto:brenda.vait@yahoo.com
mailto:planningclerk@co.humboldt.ca.us

